
2011 September 10 Changes 

 

There was a big change for the clinic this past Thursday.  Most of the work for the new 

area was done, so we went ahead and moved the entire clinic to the new rooms.  That was 

several hours worth of work! 

 

Yesterday we met in the new location for the first time.  The staff is very pleased with the 

extra work space.  We have been able to organize patient traffic from one area to another.  

It was very nice when it rained yesterday afternoon to know that everyone was inside and 

dry.  We did make a change today in the way my consultation room is organized. 

 

We are still praying that God will give us a new clinic on the property I purchased.  

Meanwhile, we are grateful for friends who are willing to share their space with us.  

Please continue to pray that the clinic ministry will be used for the glory of God. 

 

In our Lord’s service, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New patient check in area and patients waiting to be 

seen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New pharmacy area 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Patient waiting area—out of the rain!! 


